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June 12, 2020 

dspence@fortlauderdale.gov  
D’Wayne M. Spence 
Assistant City Attorney 
Office of the City Attorney 
100 N. Andrews Avenue 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 

Re: Request for Employee Displacement Information 
City of Fort Lauderdale Annexation of Rolly Marine Service 
Company - 2701 West State Road 84 in unincorporated Broward 
County, Florida 

Dear Mr. Spence: 

I am in receipt of your letter requesting data regarding annexation requirements 
and displaced Broward Sheriff’s Office employees. 

Please be advised that the annexation of Rolly Marine Service Company will not 
result in the displacement of any Broward Sheriff’s Office employees. 

Should any questions remain, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Terrence Lynch 
General Counsel 

cc: Captain Daniel Marks, DLE, Dania Beach District 
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